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	ISSUE
	INTERESTED PERSON
	COMMENTS
	RESPONSE

	General Comments

	
	Rick S. Bender, Washington State Labor Council, AFL-CIO, January 30, 2004.
	The Washington State Labor Council, AFL-CIO supports draft rules that include point protection rules, arguing that such rules address the safety of citizens in Washington.  The staff proposed point protection rules would address over half of all accidents, incidents and injuries resulting from remote control operations.

 
	The Commission determined after the January 28, 2004, open meeting that addressing point protection issues generally in a separate rulemaking, TR-040151, would allow the Commission to best address railroad safety concerns in Washington State.  Point protection is a safety issue affecting all railroad operations, not just remote control operations.



	
	Mark K. Ricci, Washington State Legislative Board, BLET, March 8, 2004
	The WSLB-BLET argues that the more limited rules addressing remote control locomotive definitions, reporting rules and reporting rules regarding use of cameras for point protection do not fully address the public concerns expressed during the rulemaking process.  The WSLB-BLET disagrees with the removal of point protection rules from the proposed rules.  The WSLB-BLET asserts that point protection rules are necessary to address the public safety of remote control operations.
	See the response to Rick S. Bender, above.

	Federal Preemption

	
	Carolyn Larson, Union Pacific Railroad Company (UP), and David M. Reeve, Burlington Northern & Santa Fe Railway Company (BNSF), March 10, 2004

	BNSF and UP continue to believe that the state rules restricting or controlling remote control operations are preempted by federal law.  

BNSF and UP have no objections to the remote control-related definition proposed for inclusion in WAC 480-62-125.  

BNSF and UP continue to assert that the additional notice requirements proposed for WAC 480-62-320 are beyond the Commission’s power, as they could prohibit RCL operations by delaying implementation for up to 30 days in order to provide notice to the Commission.  BNSF and UP argue that there is no compelling reason to require by rule information that the railroads have always been responsive in providing informally.  BNSF and UP request that the advanced notice rule be deleted.
	Please see the response to BNSF and UP’s comments concerning preemption in the summary of comments received prior to March 3, 2003. 

The proposed reporting and notice requirements do not prohibit operation for failure to notify the Commission, but simply require that the railroads notify the Commission prior to beginning operations in an RCL area or zone.  They are not substantially different from the existing notice requirements in WAC 480-62-320.  The proposed rules require greater specificity about the location of railroad crossings in remote control areas and zones.  
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